STATE OF

COLORADO Hays - DNR, Peter <peter.hays@state.co.us>

Rodman water

roxanne prather <rpratherus @yahoo.com> Sun, Apr 16, 2017 at 5:57 PM
To: "Peter.Hays@state.co.us" <Peter.Hays@state.co.us>

We have a huge problem with the water. As of Friday April 14 the Rodman property has no water from pump #2 which
supplies the homes. The pump that supplies water to the house is now cavitating. At this time the house is
uninhabitable.

He will be notifying the city on Monday morning.

Your prompt response would be greatly appreciated.

Thanks

Roxanne Prather

970-381-8418

Sent from my iPhone


tel:970-381-8418

